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Notice of Lease Termination

CARACOL hereby announces the termination of the 14 March 2007 mining lease
between CARACOL and C? Resources regarding the Veta Grande property, Douglas
County, Nevada.

Evidence for termination includes the 15 June 2009 Assignment Agreement recorded in
the Douglas County records 3 August 2009 as Document #0748226, and the following
letter dated 22 January 2010 from Aurelio Resources documenting their consideration
that the Veta Grande lease is terminated.

CARACOL accepts the evidence of termination of the Veta Grande lease, and desires
this document to make the lease termination a matter of public record. CARACOL will
inform both C*Resources (article #70072560000267444435) and Aurelio Resources
(article #70081140000394142978) of this Notice of Lease Termination by US Postal
service immediately.
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AULO: OTC Bulletin Board @ www.aurelioresource.com RESOURCE CORPOR ATION

Corporate Office:
12345 W. Alameda Pkwy, Suile 202
Lakewood, CO 80228

Toll Free: 800-803-1371
Tel: 303-795-3030
Fax: 303-945-7270

January 22, 2010

- CARACOL
P.O.Box 11233
Reno, NV 89510

Cc Dave Knight
President
C-3 Resources Inc
P.O.Box 1450
Elko, NV 89803

Cc S. Doppler
‘W. Oppenheimer
R. Perry

Re: Cancelation Veta Grande Mining Lease Agreement

Dear Greg,

Thank you for copying Aurelio on your letter of January 12® to C3 Resources concerning ’
the defaults on the Veta Grande project which has not been rectified since your initial Notice of
Default of October.

Unfortunately, please be advised that Aurelio considers the March 2007 Veta Grande Lease
Agreement terminated as of the date of your last letter of January 12, 2010.

Good luck with your endeavors and let’s stay in touch

Best Regards,
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Fred Warnaars
Executive Chairman



